 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1"Wine for Asia 2006" SHOW OFFERS EXCELLENT OPPORTUNITY TO CAPTURE ASIAN MARKETS !  -- Department of Commerce Encourages U.S. Producers to Attend Key Trade Show as Demand for U.S. Brands in Asia Expands Significantly
WASHINGTON, D.C. May 2, 2006 -- Encouraged by a growing professional and upper income class throughout Asia that is thirsty for distinctly American products and foods, the U.S. Department of  Commerce encourages U.S. producers to explore expanding Asian markets at the Wine for Asia 2006 exhibition in Singapore. 

Held November 2-4, 2006 at the Singapore Exhibition and Convention Centre, this premier trade show and its U.S. Pavilion agent-organizer Singex Exhibitions Pte Ltd have been granted Trade Fair Certification status by the Department to signify its endorsement of the exhibition as a very attractive opportunity for U.S. companies.  

In its fourth edition, Wine for Asia 2006 offers outstanding connections to the Asian market via its excellent venue and sponsors, and serves as a vital meeting point to exchange ideas, keep abreast of regional and worldwide industry developments, and establish new sales outlets. Sponsors include – 

  •   Singapore Food Manufacturers Association

  •   Association of Bartenders in Singapore

  •   Delhi Wine Club, India and the Indian Wine Academy

  •   Korean Wine and Spirits Importers' Association

  •   Malaysia Association of Hotels 

  •   Thai Hotel Association.

Wine for Asia 2005 drew 425 exhibitors!  In addition to exhibitors from Southeast Asia, there were representatives from wineries in Argentina, New Zealand, South Africa, Italy, Spain, and Australia displaying their brands.  The show also attracted 3,673 trade visitors, about 36% of whom were from outside Singapore.  Most visitors were importers, distributors, retailers, or persons buying for restaurants and/or hotels.

Certification of Wine for Asia 2006 signifies the Department's confidence that the exhibition

management is capable of organizing a quality U.S. Pavilion at this international trade event which will have the support of the Department's staff in both the United States and Singapore.  Companies participating in the U.S. Pavilion are provided with an excellent venue to establish or expand overseas distribution, generate sales leads, identify licensing and joint venture partners, find new customers, meet with existing clients, introduce new products, assess the needs of the market, and evaluate competitors. For more information about participating in Wine for Asia 2006, please contact:

Thomas Cooleen
Singex Exhibitions Pte Ltd

P.O. Box 569

Rockville Centre, N.Y. 11571-0569

Tel: 516/678-2198

Fax: 516/255-4689

E-mail: tcooleen@collora.net     

Website: www.wineforasia.com

